TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM: 
Nannette Johnson

DATE: 
November 2, 2006

SUBJECT:
CHHS National Cheerleading Competition in Orlando, FL 

DISCUSSION:

Central Hardin cheerleaders are eligible to participate in the 2007 AmeriCheer International Championship. The dates for the competition are Friday March 16th through Sunday March 18th.  Because the cheerleaders will miss instructional time, they will be required to complete a writing journal that will be submitted to the principal upon their return.  Master Tours will be used for transportation to Orland and back to Elizabethtown while the Caribbean Resort will provide shuttle service to all event locations.  

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that Hardin County Board of Education approve the proposed transportation via Master Tours for the Central Hardin cheerleading team.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the proposed transportation via Master Tours for the Central Hardin cheerleading team.

